
 June 9, 1976 
 
Dear Professor Ferrater Mora 
 
On behalf of the Board of The Bryn Mawr Alumnae Association may I thank you for the 
entertaining but provocative talk you gave [Reunion?] weekend. It was rather like being 
back with you in introductory philosophy in the fall of 1952 only the issues you raise 
now are even more substantive and “real”. You talk was a splendid climax to the day of 
academic presentation, and we are very grateful for the generous contribution of your 
valuable time. 
 
With very best wishes 
 
[Signatura] 
 
Ind. V.P. Bryn Mawr Alumnae Association 


